
Minister Dacic receives a farewell call from Norwegian Ambassador
Friday, 24 July 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today a farewell call from Ambassador of the Kingdom of Norway to Serbia Nils
Ragnar Kamsvåg who completed his five-year tenure in the Republic of Serbia.
  
During the meeting both sides concurred that relations between Serbia and Norway were stable
and characterized by a dynamic political dialogue. Ambassador Kamsvåg commended the
results that Serbia, despite the challenges, achieved in terms of improving relations in the
region.

Minister Dacic expressed his gratitude for the continued support of the Kingdom of Norway to
the reforms, modernization and European path of the Republic of Serbia, through donations and
projects that helped strengthen the rule of law, institutions and economic reconstruction of
Serbian society. The Serbian Foreign Minister wished Ambassador Kamsvåg every success in
his future engagement.
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